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From: pritpal kapoor <pritpalkapoorsingh@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2010 8:55 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear sir,

I as an active forex trader and thousands of other traders strongly oppose your decision to regulate the
forex market to an extent that it would be impossible for small traders like me and many others to
participate in an open market. Your decision is violating the basic rights of democracy and providing this
opportunity to only a selected few.

I hope you will consider this fact before implementing the new regulation.

Sincerely,

Pritpal S Kapoor,

358, buckthorn Lane,

Elgin,

IL. 60120.

Phone 847-209-3683



